
 
 

 
 
On Tuesday, May 15 beginning at 7:30 am (all items curbside) - there will be a regular 
garbage collection (one day only) for those who had their service suspended last week 
on the following streets:   
 
Park Drive 
Post Road 
Alexander Avenue 
Rothesay Park Road 
Pickett Lane  
Ricketts Lane 
Cameron Road 
Mulberry Lane 
Maliseet Drive 
Malabeam Lane 
 
PLEASE NOTE the collection on Tuesday, May 15 is for regular garbage only 
              
 
Flood debris clean up (sandbags, floating debris, material from flooded basements) will 
continue to be picked up until after the long weekend. 
              
 
Regular Spring Clean up weeks for areas NOT affected by flood water will be Monday, 
May 21 (solid waste) and May 28 (organic).  Check www.rothesay.ca for more detail. 


